From: |

Sent: 29 May 2019 13:46

To: Planning

Subject: application number 2019/1103/P - for the attention of Ben Farrant
Dear Sirs

Having reviewed the drawings and supporting documentation for a rear extension to 9 Pilgrims Lane I
would like to register my support to the works. T appreciate that the consultation period has closed but T trust
that my represenattion will still be taken into account.

T feel the modern design is sensitive and cleverly in keeping with the design of the house whilst been
understated and subordinate to the existing building and grounds. It is gratifying to see people willing to
invest and enhance these listed properties and T wish them much happiness.

best regards
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